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NO Reply

From: Deborah Allred <Deborah.Evans@wakehealth.edu>
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2019 1:54 PM
To: NO Reply
Subject: Support for reduced supervision of LPA's

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing in support of ending the lifetime supervision requirement of LPA’s.  It is excessive, unnecessary,  wasteful, 
and places undue burden on the ability of LPA’s to provide needed services to clients in our state relative to licensed 
providers with other Master’s degrees.  I have been licensed as an LPA since 1988, and have found that for many years 
now, no Ph.D (even the very knowledgeable and skilled Ph.D, ABPP who provides my supervision) has more skills than I 
have acquired, making clinical supervision inconsequential for the quality of my care of the clients I serve, and an 
unnecessary waste of time and money.   
Warmest Regards, 
Deb Evans  
NCPA license # 1259 
 
Deborah J. Evans, MA, LPA 
Staff Psychologist II 
Amos Cottage Therapeutic Day Program and Outpatient Clinic 
Phone:  336-713-7433 
Fax:        336-765-0842 
 
The information contained in this e-mail may be privileged and confidential information intended for the sole use the addressee.  If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
immediately notify me by responding to this message. 
 please consider the environment before printing this email 

 


